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Dear Dr. Zhichong Zou, 
 
The Organizing Committee is sincerely pleased that your paper “A preliminary study on 
the flexible land use methods of water sensitive area master planning: 
A case study of Harbin, China” is accepted with your presentation in THE SIXTH 
ASIAN SEMINAR IN REGIONAL SCIENCE to be held at Tohoku University, Sendai, Japan, 
September 24-26, 2016. This seminar is set upon with the aim to serve as a platform for 
cross-fertilization of ideas among scholars and particularly to promote the exchange of ideas 
and research among Japan, China, Taiwan of China, and Korea. It is hoped that the exchange 
will further stabilize and foster in the near future for the benefit of Asian regions. The cost of 
participation is charged to you or your affiliation. 
 
Let me take this opportunity to invite you again to participate in the seminar to present your 
research in this broad area we have outlined.  
 
 

                                     Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 

Se-il Mun 
 

President of Applied Regional Science Conference 
 

Graduate School of Economics 
Kyoto University 

Yoshida Hon-machi, Sakyo-ku, Kyoto 606-8501, Japan 
 


